
NO. MNM/NOTICE/ 16/2025                                                                                       25.02.2025 

 

All the staff members and students are hereby informed that the college will remain closed on 
26.02.2025 (Wednesday) on account of Mahashivratri celebration. Regular academic and 
administrative activities will resume on 27.02.2025.  

All concerned are requested to take note of this. 

 

Prof.(Dr.) Nirmalendu Bikas Sinha 
Principal 

Maharaja Nandakumar Mahavidyalaya 
 

 

 


